
STREAMLINED RECYCLING!

The City has renewed our trash contract with County 
Waste with a new incentive for our residents.

The more trash the city is able to recycle, the more 
savings the city receives on our monthly trash bill.

We are challenging you to use that Recycling 
container you were issued.

If you are in need of one at your residence you may 
call the city garage at 664-7171 and it will be 

dropped off to you at no charge.

Recycling can’t get any easier!  Since it has been 
streamlined all you need to do is put all of your items 

into one single container. 

The one you have with the green lid.

SO PLEASE BE GREEN AND RECYCLE. IT’S 
GOOD FOR THE ENVIRONMENT AND SAVES US 

MONEY!


